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Dear Business Associates:

\We wanted to inform you of our name and address change. We were formally
L. D. Service, Inc. We have recently changed our name to CEO
Telecommunications and our new address is 12440 Firestone Blvd., Suite 3000.

Norwalk, Calif. 90650.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business and we look
forward 1o doing business with you in the future.

Sincerely

Rosie Nava
Communications Director
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